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Welcome to Willow Tree Pre-School Newsletter.


Happy New Year! We hope you all had a lovely Christmas.





On Wednesday we welcomed all the children back and we’ve had some new children join us. I’m pleased to say that everyone is settling very well, and the children are being very helpful in making their new friends welcome.





Tapestry- Everyone should now be set up on Tapestry, if you are having trouble activating your account then please let us know.


We welcome you to share observations with us and please feel free to add any comments on observations made by us. On your Tapestry account there is an ‘All about me section’ can we please ask you to complete this so your child’s keyworker has as much knowledge as possible.

















Reminders                                     Can we remind you that the school car park is only for the use of teachers. If you need to park by the school, please be aware of the zig zag yellow lines to avoid parking where the children cross. Please stick to the path around the car park as it is in constant use. Thank you. 











 





Committee                                                                       Willow Tree could not run without its committee. The committee organise many exciting fundraising events to help Willow Tree raise money for new resources and equipment. 


Our chairperson is Catie Sansum and she looks forward to meeting many new faces at our next meeting on, Wednesday 18th January @ 7pm at Willow Tree.
































Borrow a book – in the cloak room we have a


 basket of books for you to borrow and share with your children. Happy reading!





Illness                                                                                  Covid is still around. Although life is beginning to get back to normal, we would still ask that you are mindful of this as with any other illness and if your child displays any symptoms, keep them at home until they are feeling well.                        If your child has sickness or diarrhoea, they must stay at home and not return to Pre-school until 48 hours after their last episode. 








Clothing- Please make sure that you child comes in appropriate, comfortable clothing. We have aprons and waterproofs but with all the fun and exploring, the children can still get messy. All clothing should be clearly labelled. Please provide your child with a bag of spare clothes.





What we’ve been doing…………            


December was a very busy month. The children were very busy with lots of Christmas craft. We hope you all liked you Christmas cards and calendars that the children made.


We had a lovely trip to the village Library looking at Christmas books and listening to stories.


The Christmas Nativity was lovely. All the children were brilliant and I’m sure you were all as proud as we were.


We finished the term with our Christmas party. We played games, did some dancing, ate some lovely food, and found a sack in the back garden that had been left from Santa. Inside was a present for all the children.




















Please join our Willow Tree Pre-School communication Facebook page, this is a closed group just for parents. Our committee have also set up a Willow Tree Pre-School community page and it would be great if you could follow this page.








